
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: mercredi 18 novembre 2020 10:08 
To: EC PRESIDENT VDL; 
Cc: VANDENBERGHE Kurt (CAB-VON DER LEYEN); HAUGAARD Per (CAB- 

VON DER LEYEN);  
Subject: GC, ICC, PAN G20 Summit letter FAO President Von Der Leyen 
Attachments: FinalNov1720_G20 leader letter - EU.docx.pdf 

Dear , 

I hope this email finds you well. 
 

I am writing on behalf of Global Citizen, the International Chamber of Commerce and the Pandemic 
Action Network with a letter for the President’s attention. 

 
We would be grateful if you would communicate our thanks for the President’s continued leadership on 
Access to COVID Tools Accelerator, and pass on the attached a letter addressed to the President in 
advance of the G20 Summit. 

 
Please note that the policy document on pandemic preparedness referred to in the letter can be found 
here. 

 

We are looking forward to being in touch with the President and her team on ACT-A, pandemic 
prevention and preparedness and related issues related to the G20 summit as well as the Global Health 
Summit and other shared areas of interest. 

 
Thanks for your time and consideration and we look forward to hearing from you. 

Very best wishes, 

-- 
 

 
 

 

 
PandemicActionNetwork.org 

 
@pandemicactionnetwork 
Pandemic Action Network 

Ref. Ares(2020)6928349 - 19/11/2020 



Subscribe to the bi-weekly Pandemic Action Playbook for Network updates or to the ad hoc Amplify list 
for short, timely announcements on ways to get involved. 

Electronically signed on 03/09/2021 17:45 (UTC+02) in accordance with article 11 of Commission Decision C(2020) 4482
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